Guilford Boys Bowling Meeting
Friday October 25th at Spm
Don Carter Lanes
Party Room

I'm very excited for this season to begin and am looking
forward to seeing some familiar faces as well as some new
ones. If you have any questions about the program or would
like to meet me prior to our first practice, this is a great
opportunity to do so.

Ouir first practice is on October 28th at 3:45pm at Don Carter
Lanes. Make sure program registration and sports physicals
are complete prior to that date.

Coach Rob



